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EDITOR'S MESSAGE 

 

I am delighted to introduce this themed issue of 

English Studies at NBU! 

It provides an exciting opportunity to address the current 

state and perspectives of translator and interpreter 

training. One of the key challenges is how to ensure that 

universities adapt to the constantly changing translation 

and interpreting field and produce the professionals that 

the language industry needs. 

We would like to invite you to spend valuable time 

exploring these and other fascinating connections between 

theory and practice. 

My considerable appreciation goes to all my colleagues 

whose generous contributions of time and effort have made 

this themed issue of ESNBU possible.  Special thanks to our 

guest editors Alina Pelea, Emilija Sarzhoska-Georgievska 

and Ildikó Horváth. 

I end by congratulating our readers, authors, reviewers and 

the entire editorial team on the achievements made in 2018 

and by wishing a very happy, peaceful and prosperous 2019. 

Boris Naimushin,  

Editor in Chief 

englishstudies@nbu.bg 
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